
 
 

Rachel Sievers Scholarship 
_______________________________ 

 

 
Thanks to the generous donation by Chris Fowler to Arkansas Hands & Voices, the Rachel 
Sievers Scholarship was established in 2018.  This scholarship provides educational financial 
support to students who are deaf or hard of hearing and pursuing higher education.   
 
Arkansas Hands & Voices will announce the amount we will be awarding through the Rachel 
Sievers Scholarship no later than January 2025. 
 
The scholarship guidelines and preferences are as follows: 
 

1. Scholarship will be awarded to a deaf or hard of hearing student. 

2. Scholarship will be awarded to a graduate of an Arkansas High School. 

3. Scholarship will be awarded to a student who is pursuing a higher education at a two or 
four year college or university, a trade school or vocational school, or a graduate student 
pursuing a secondary degree in a field related to audiology, speech language pathology, 
or rehabilitation services. 

4. The scholarship recipient must have at least a 2.75 GPA. 

5. Preference will be given to individuals who display a need for financial aid. 

6. Previous recipients cannot reapply. 

 

If you would like an application or have any questions, please send an email to 
info@arhandsandvoices.org.  

 

The deadline for submitting applications is typically late February with the awardee announced 
mid-March. More information will be shared soon. 

 
Previous Award Recipients: 
2019 – Katelyn Langston 
2020 – Abby McClellan 
2021 – Hunter Corker 
2022 – Shaq’Ke Robinson 
2023 – Keely McClellan 
2024 – Zavier Hildreth 

mailto:info@arhandsandvoices.org

